April 8, 2019

East Sandy Elementary

8295 S 870 East Sandy, Utah 84094
801-826-8425 Main Office

| hope that everyone enjoyed their Spring Break and got to
spend a lot of time with family and friends.

The upcoming months have a lot of activities! Please keep a
close eye on this newsletter to stay informed.

Once again, our attendance is doing FANTASTIC! On
Tuesday March 26, we had 97% attendance! Only 11
students were absent and only 12 tardy. That is a
monumental achievement! We are thrilled to see these
numbers and hope to continue to see this improvement
throughout the remainder of the school year. As a reminder,
if you will be going on vacation, please come to the office
to fil out an “education leave” form. These forms need to be
filled out and turned in 2 weeks prior to the vacation. It
allows the teachers to be aware AND to compile missed
work so that they student can stay caught up on their
assignments.

Thanks,
Dr. Angela Wilkinson

KINDERGARTEN ORIENTATION

Qur kindergarten orientation is coming up on April 19, 2019
from 2:30-3:30 pm. A presentation will begin in the gym
promptly at 2:30 pm. Informational flyers were sent home on
March 25t. If you do not receive a flyer it is because you have
not filled out our pre-enroliment form. Please come to the

O {
Upcoming Events

April 8

Start accepting fall kinder
registration paperwork.

April 19
Kindergarten Orientation

April 22

Spirit Week begins

BOX TOPS

April 10 is our next box top

collection day. Please have
your student bring them in
to their teacher. Every one
counts!

The final box top collection
will be on June 5 so keep
on collecting until then!

MUSTANG STAMPEDE

Our Mustang stampede is
coming up. Please see the
attached flyer for updated
information.
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office to pick one up! All registration paperwork for fall
kindergarten students needs to brought in BEFORE the orientation.
Our office hours are from 7:45 am - 3:30 pm Monday through
Friday. We're looking forward to meeting all the new mustangs that
will be joining our school this fall.

PAPA MURPHY’S SUCCESS!

We had a wonderful turn out for our Papa Murphy'’s Spirit week.
Thank you to ALL who participated! The total for the week from our
school was $531.37 and our school gets a $79.71 check. That is
wonderfull Also, Ms. Cardenas class are the winners of the pizza

party! Nice job!
TEACHER OF THE YEAR!

Congratulations goes out to Alison Stroud in 3@ grade!!l She is our
East Sandy Elementary Teacher of the year! She was presén’red
with a large gift basket and banner from the district and was
given HUGE applause by the faculty and students during an
assembly on March 29th.

NOVA GRADUATION

Congratulations to our 5t grade students who have worked very
hard over the last 10 weeks or so with our Sandy City Officer,
Officer Butler, to complete their Nova Principles program. The
mission of the NOVA principles foundation is “Nurturing youth to
seek out positive Opportunities, internalize good Values, and to
accept Accountability for their choices in life. In order for them to
graduate with a certificate of achievement award they are
required to write a personal constitution. This constitution
becomes a guide and road map to give them direction and
focus in life as to what they wish to accomplish. They were also
given the opportunity to read theirs for their classes. If you'd like to
read more about the NOVA program you can go to
www.novaprinciples.com. Also, a BIG THANK YOU to Officer
Butler for his hard work in teaching and running the graduation
ceremony on March 27th, and also to our PTA for providing the
refreshments.

EVENTS &

OTHER ITEMS

TEACHER APPRECIATION
WEEK

May 6-10 is teacher
dppreciation week. Please
keep an eye out for
information from PTA on
how you can contribute if
you'd like to participate.

ZUPAS SPIRIT NIGHT

We have another spirit
night coming up with
Zupas on May 7th,

BOGO BOOK FAIR

Our buy one get one
book fairis coming up on
May 16-17th! Watch for
flyers and information!

DADS AND DONUTS

Our last Dad's and
donuts will be on May
24thl Come and join us
with your favorite book!
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WMNustang Stampede 2019

Friday, May 3rd | 9 a.m. | EAST SANDY ELEMENTARY
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S Participants may choose to run ONE loop
(1 mile) or TWO loops (2 miles).

S The FASTEST three boys and three girls
from each grade doing the two-mile run
(or the one-mile for Kindergarteners) will
be awarded a special medal!

< Students running 2 miles MUST pass
through the checkpoint in front of East
Sandy and have their race bib marked in
order to qualify to win the medals.




S We encourage excellent sportsmanship
(including no cheating), trekking the
route as a family before the race, and
parents and toddlers in strollers to come
run with your student!

Contact Angela. Morrison at (501 é’ﬂm’{zy/
/M/ év& 47 /wa‘m dy/fym WM % Lo J/ﬂé/ﬁfeer/

THIS YEAR A PARENT SIGNATURE WILL BE REQUIRED FOR YOUR
STUDENT TO PARTICIPATE. PLEASE KEEP AN OUT FOR PERMISSION
SLIPS THAT WILL BE COMING HOME WITH YOUR STUDENT.
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